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humanity in motion

rotary club of bloxwich phoenix / district 1210
secretary

steve antill

FAO: Incoming Secretary 2008-09, Ted Butler
Kidsgrove

BLOXWICH PHOENIX FIFTH ANNIVERSARY OF CHARTER
Friday 12™ September 2008

Dear Ted,

The Rotary Club of Bloxwich Phoenix is happy to celebrate the fifth anniversary of its charter on Friday 12™
September 2008. You and your fellow members and partners are cordially invited to come along and
celebrate with us.

The evening will begin from 7.00pm, meeting in the bar, with a four course meal starting at 7.30pm. During
the early part of the evening, and whilst we enjoy our food and coffee, we will be entertained by table
magician Christopher Stevenson.

As those who have eaten at the Terrace Restaurant before will know, the food is of a very high standard, and
those attending can choose what they would like to eat from the extensive menu on the night.

Following the meal and coffee, we are delighted to have music and dancing featuring Zipper'. Those of you
who were at the 2007 District Conference in Liandudno will remember how good they were, and we're sure
they will provide an excellent second half of the evening for us.

Tickets for the night are now on sale, at a cost of £30 each. The main aim of the evening is to enjoy the
fellowship of our fellow Rotarians and guests, but any profits arising from the evening will be donated fo the
Rotary Foundation.

Dress code for this auspicious occasion is black tie, a rare occasion to see all of the memlbers of Bloxwich
Phoenix smartly dressed!

We very much hope that the Rotary Club of Kidsgrove will be able to join us, and look forward to receiving
your bookings, which will be honoured on a first come first served basis.

Yours in Rotary,

Steve Antill, Club Secretary

t: 01902 631164 f: 0845 330 8854 e: steve.antill@bloxwichphoenix.net
a: 28a lister street, willenhall, west midiands, wv13 2hg w: www.bloxwichphoenix.net
meets: sunday, 7.45pm, sir robert peel, 104 bell lane, bloxwich, walsall, ws3 2js
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